

Dear Gerald,

Today, the Office of Financial Aid & Scholarships will send financial aid notifications to those who qualify for a distribution of HEERF funds distribution.

Please <u>log into your MyUNLV account</u> and review the 2021-2022 financial aid year to see the amount. Many of you may have an additional process to complete to let UNLV know how you want us to process those funds. This process will entail completing an agreement to indicate whether you prefer HEERF funds to pay any remaining balance on your student account first or be paid directly to you in full. Pay close attention to your email and the agreement language, and complete the necessary steps no later than **December 17**, **2021!** Remember to sign up or update your direct deposit information, too.

Based on our information on file, we were able to provide more than \$18 million in emergency funding to more than 18,000 UNLV students. However, we know that some are experiencing hardship about which we are not even aware. Please complete this form if you did not receive a HEERF allocation from this distribution and are experiencing housing or food insecurities or have other emergency funding needs. If you have not already done so, we also encourage you to complete your 2021-2022 FAFSA or 2021-2022 Alternate Need Form (ANF) as soon as possible, but no later than December 1, 2021. There will be additional distributions of HEERF funds this academic year, and the FAFSA or ANF is required for consideration.

For other non-HEERF related financial aid questions, please <u>submit a case in the Self-Service Help Center</u>.

Keep well,

Zack Goodwin

Executive Director

This email box is not monitored for replies.

This email was sent by: University of Nevada, Las Vegas 4505 S Maryland Parkway, Las Vegas, NV, 89154 US

Privacy Policy

Update Profile Manage Subscriptions Unsubscribe